
2019 Annual Fund Campaign Exceeds Expectations 
Our first Annual Fund Giving Campaign has exceeded expectations – a sign that prospective donors are 
learning more about the NCPDP Foundation and potential value of projects funded through donations to 
the Foundation. We had hoped to reach 50% of the $100,000 goal for the 2019 Annual Fund Campaign 
by the end of NCPDP’s Annual Conference. We did better!  As a result of proceeds from the 
Foundation’s fundraising events held in conjunction with the NCPDP conference, and the heartening 
response to the 1977 Society, we have reached 110% of our goal. 
  
Thank you to all who joined the 1977 Society, supported the fundraising events, or donated in any way 
to the Foundation. You are helping to support research that can transform the way your healthcare 
providers communicate with one another and with you, leading to better and safer healthcare.   

 
We’re not stopping here. Watch for our Summer Giving Campaign to learn how donors are supporting 
the Foundation in ways that make sense for them individually - from automatic monthly donations to 
donations from IRAs and Donor Advised Funds. 
  
Donations can be made online at ncpdpfoundation.org or by contacting Terry Schroeder, Foundation 
Administrative Specialist  at tschroeder@ncpdpfoundation.org or 480-477-1000, Ext. 131.  
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